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Dear Mr. Taiwoo, 

 

I would like to thank you for your communication of 19 August 2021 which has been made 

available to the CDM Executive Board (the Board) in accordance with the relevant provision of the 

procedure for direct communication with stakeholders.1 

 

            Current CDM provisions prevent re-registration of the same CDM project activity. Please refer to 

paragraphs 42–46 in the CDM project standard for project activities (ver. 02.0). 

 

As for Project 2750, it had four successful issuances in the past for its 1st crediting period 

(31 December 2010 – 30 December 2017) and for each, the designated operational entity has undertaken 

site visits in 2012, 2013, 2016 and 2018 confirming operation of the project activity. 

 

Thank you for contacting the Board with your request. 


